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Construction of Sewer Lateral 

 

The Muncie Career Center is currently constructing a house on South Walnut 

Street and has purchased additional lots adjacent for future construction.  After 

inspection it has been determined that during construction of the subdivision no 

sewer lateral were placed on those lots.  Due to the depth of the sewer in that area 

which is prohibitive of town employees installing the laterals, Tim has obtained 

quotes to install laterals for the 3 lots.  I recommend utilizing the lower quote 

provider, Delaware Construction and Landscape to place the laterals for the lots.  

The funds will come from the sewer department.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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